
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Family School has been a long time resident to the Deer Park area and hosts students 
from Pre-kindergarten to Grade 5. As a good neighbour, we wanted to reach out to each and 
everyone to provide an update of what has recently been taking place at Holy Family School. 
 
Over the past few months we have noticed some activity that we would identify as ‘suspicious’. 
As a result, we have collaborated with the Community Policing Unit of the Red Deer RCMP and 
they have recently completed a Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design assessment 
of our school and the grounds surrounding the school. The Community Policing Unit has made 
a number of recommendations that Holy Family School is reviewing.  We will endeavor to 
implement appropriate changes in order to reduce crime and suspicious activity. 
 
The Red Deer City RCMP encourages everyone to be mindful of who is in your neighbourhood. 
You know who should be there and who looks out of place. By watching each other’s property 
and reporting to the police when you believe there is unwanted activity you can improve and 
reduce criminal activity in the neighbourhood. Normally, the school is active, Monday to Friday 
from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. There should not be any vehicles at school after 10:00 pm or on 
weekends. In addition, we would encourage residents to report anyone who is vandalizing 
school property or the playgrounds. Thank you for your time and your attention to this letter 
because we know that together we can make a difference. 
 
Please call the RCMP non-emergency complaint line at (403) 343-5575 to file a 
complaint/suspicious activity or 911 for emergencies. In addition, if you wish to remain 
anonymous, you can contact Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS), online at 
www.P3Tips.com​ or by using the “P3 Tips” app available through the Apple App or Google Play 
Store. 
 
On behalf of Holy Family School, and the City of Red Deer RCMP we would like to thank you for 
being caring neighbours. We appreciate your support as we continue to  provide high quality 
education in a safe and caring learning environment for all of our students. 
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